
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON 
 

UM 1302 
 
Investigation into the Treatment of CO2 
Risk in the Integrated Resource  
Process (IRP)

Petition to Intervene 
of the  
Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon 

 
  
 The Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon (EMO) hereby petitions to intervene in the above-referenced 
proceeding pursuant to OAR 860-13-021.   In support of this petition, EMO asserts the following: 
 

A) EMO’s business address is : 0245 SW Bancroft, Suite B, Portland, OR 97239 
 
 

B) EMO waives paper service and will be represented by EMO’s Oregon Interfaith Global Warming 
Campaign (OIGWC) Steering Committee member James Edelson who is designated for service of 
all documents at: 

 
  James Edelson 
  415 NE Mirimar, Portland, OR 98232 
  edelson8@comcast.net,  Phone: 503.231.4665 

 
Copy should also be sent to Jenny Holmes, EMO Environmental Ministries Director at 
inec@emoregon.org. 

 
C) EMO is a private, non-profit 501-C3 organization registered in the State of Oregon. Its mission is 

“to bring together Oregon’s diverse faith community for dialogue, advocacy and community 
ministries in service to God’s people and creation.” The OIGWC was started by EMO in 2000 to 
provide in Oregon an interfaith religious voice to the moral dimensions of global warming and to 
inform the policy debates.  OIGWC and its sister program, Oregon Interfaith Power and Light 
(OIPL) have educated, counseled, and advocated with over 250 congregations distributed in all 
geographic regions of Oregon. EMO, OIGWC and OIPL have been engaged in many energy and 
climate governmental forums in Oregon and in Washington D.C. to advocate for policies do not 
exacerbate the warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and that support clean energy development and 
energy efficiency. 

 
The method by which CO2 risk is incorporated into the IRP Process directly impacts our members’ 
interests and the mission of our organization. Our participation will not unduly add to the breadth 
or extent of the proceeding. For this and for the reasons stated above, EMO hereby requests to 
intervene in this matter. 

 
Dated this 15th day of March, 2007. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
 

David Leslie, Executive Director 
Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon 


